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Comments: | fully support this project. As a resident of Victor who lives on the western front, it concerns myself
and my neighbors that opponents of this project do not live in the county or even the state. Wildfires are a serious
threat every year and this project would be a step in the right direction in combating the chance of another major
fire in the Bitterroot range. As residents of the west front we have seen this project and others as not only a
benefit for fire prevention but, also for wildlife and much need jobs and income for the Valley.

Thank you.

Ron Marshall



